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The Henderson County Art Club Show was a fantastic success at the 
Malakoff Senior Citizens Center!  They had a wonderful turn out and so much 
fantastic art!!!  A big thank you to all that participated and to those that 
came out to support the show.  Our members in the Star Harbor Watercolor 
Society had a strong showing and won numerous awards!!  I have talked with 
the May committee members and they would love for the ribbon winners to 
bring their paintings with the ribbons up to City Hall May 2nd to be displayed 
for May and June.  Let us brag on you!!!

This Friday, May 2nd is our second business meeting for the 2014 year. 
 We will be nominating 3 members to be on our nominating committee.  They 
will then present their slate of names for each office at our regular meeting 
on Sept. 5th to be voted on Nov. 7th.  Please notice the change in the date 
for our Sept. business meeting to the 5th.  Please mark your calendars to 
indicate the change.

Judy Ellis is the committee chairperson for May.  She is working on a few 
ideas for us and will let us know the details later.  

April committee members need to pick up their paintings at City Hall May 
2nd.  We have gotten many wonderful compliments on your work!  So thanks 
for sharing your paintings with us.

I want to give a shout out to Maxine Riewer!  Thank you Maxine for always 
handling the supply order for everyone.  She is always checking to make sure 
we get the best possible price on materials and shipping.  Getting these 
orders together can be very tedious and time consuming. One way we can 
thank her for her dedicated work for our club is to make sure we pick up and 
pay her as soon as we can when the items come in.  

Do you know of a DVD that would be great for our group?????  Let us know 
because we are in process of buying a few to add to our library.  Don't forget 
we have a list of all the different DVD's our members own on our website. 
 Check it out!!

Look who's coming to Star Harbor...............Come to our meeting this Friday, 
May 2nd and find out more about the exciting and famous artist's we have 
coming to provide workshops for us!!!!

See you Friday, May 2nd at 9:30!!!!!
Sharon
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